

Kansas State University 
Office of the President
110 Anderson Hall
919 Mid-Campus Dr. North
Manhattan, KS 66506

To the Leadership at Kansas State University, 

I/we would like to express support for the Flint Hills Area Transportation Agency (aTa Bus) and their need for funding to contribute to the Fixed Route System within the City of Manhattan that would restore the “ride free” program for students, staff, and faculty at Kansas State University. aTa Bus is an essential service and well used resource within the community, especially for members of our school.
Transportation in Manhattan is a challenge to many K-Stater’s, who without access to public transportation would have no means to get to work, school, medical appointments, or access groceries. By not funding this system, many will now face barriers that could prevent their success while at KSU. 
(INSERT PERSONAL STATEMENT/TESTIMONY HERE IF DESIRED OR DELETE OUT)
Your support of public transportation demonstrates the KSU community’s willingness to come together, collaborate, and problem solve issues that otherwise would negatively impact the quality of life for so many.
I/we encourage you to work collaboratively with aTa Bus and the many possible resources available to help bring back this valuable benefit for everyone at K-State.

Yours Sincerely,
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XXX
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